
 

 May 2021 

Principal’s Message 

One more month!  The past year has flown by and we are so proud of our 

students and families, for all you have done to help create a successful 

school year!  You were amazing this year and the staff of Perdue School 

would like to extend a heart felt “thankyou” to you! 

It is with mixed emotions that I announce that Mr. Brandt will be joining     

Prairie Spirit eLearning next year.  During his time at Perdue School Mr. Brandt 

made many lifelong friendships with students, families and staff.  He was not 

only a teacher, but also a friend!  Mr. Brandt coached many sports and was 

always willing to help out where needed.  Thankyou for your dedication and 

commitment to our students and school.  We wish you all the best with your 

new position. 

I would like to conclude this month’s message by congratulating our grade 

12 students on their accomplishments.  You have been outstanding students 

and leaders this past year.  I appreciated how you were supportive of       

students and staff!  You were always there with a smile or positive comment 

when needed, and you will be surely missed!   

                                                                               -Mr.C 

 

 

 

             

      

          

 

 

High School Exams 

June 23-28 

 

Registration 

Children who are 5years of age as of      
Dec. 31,2021 maybe eligible for             

kindergarten at Perdue school fall of 2021. 

If you have a child or know someone that 
is  eligible please feel free to call or email 

the school.  

306-237-4311 

tanya.fyson@spiritsd.ca 



Aidan Brown Wright Rylee Moody 

Adam Munro Faith Stevens Cade Shields 
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Working Together for School Success CONNECTION®

 
 

Sponsored by your School Community Council 

 

Summer brain workouts 
Keeping your young- 

ster’s brain active during the 
summer months helps him 
remember what he learned 
in school—and keeps the 
learning going. That’s 
especially important this 
year due to the disruptions 
caused by COVID-19. Make 
summertime fun and educa- 
tional with these strategies. 

Follow the news 
Give your youngster a reason 

to read and write all summer by 
having him follow news about a topic 
that interests him. If he is fascinated by 
outer space, he might read articles about 
Mars exploration and space tourism. If he 
loves animals, he could find news about 
babies born at the zoo. He can write 
weekly “news briefs” to summarize major 
stories and read them aloud to you. 

Play car games 
Use time spent in the car to play 

math games. Call out a target number 
(say, 11), and race to find a sign with 
numbers that add up to 11. Your child 

might choose a sign for Route 317, 
because 3 + 1 + 7 = 11. Or work 
together to find a pattern of odd and 
even numbers (65 mph on a speed limit 
sign, $108 on a hotel billboard). How 
long can you keep the pattern going? 

Learn together 
It’s easier to keep your child learning 

if you join him. Aim to learn something 
new together each week, perhaps how 
to build model cars, play different ver- 
sions of solitaire or dominos, make 
your own candles, or write simple com- 
puter programs.♥ 
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